LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 87TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
April 14, 2021
TO: Honorable James White, Chair, House Committee on Homeland Security & Public Safety
FROM: Jerry McGinty, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB1379 by Patterson (Relating to required notice prohibiting firearms at certain businesses selling
or serving alcoholic beverages and the prohibition on carrying certain weapons on those premises.),
As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The Texas Alcoholic Beverage Commission indicates that any costs associated with the bill could be absorbed
within the agency's existing resources.

This analysis assumes implementing the provisions of the bill addressing felony sanctions for criminal offenses
would not result in a significant impact on state correctional agencies.

Local Government Impact

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 458 Alcoholic Beverage Commission
LBB Staff: JMc, DKN, KFB
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